
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome 

Present 

Dawn Mark, Liz Wong, Bryan McNiel, Tamorah Redshaw, Eric Lindamood, Todd Hall, 

Amandeep Sohal, Amity Butler, Chris McQueen, Jenna Valach, Jennifer Piplic, 

Chris Brush, Sandy Calissendorff 

Reminders and Future Meetings 

Norms: Info hasn’t been presented to the board yet. Confidentiality is important. 

After the meeting on February 2, meetings will be limited to once a month. An 

updated schedule will be posted to the Google Drive. 

The next goal is to provide long-term recommendations for High School enrollment 

mitigation. 

Elementary Case Study: Lockwood Elementary 

Options for boundary moves from the Transportation Team: 

• Could move 60 students from Lockwood to Kenmore Elementary 

• Could move 45 students from Shelton View to Frank Love 

• Will have pocket maps available next time to see the impact in the area 

Latest EAP testing data is in tonight’s packet. 

Dawn reviewed other available documents in the packet to help with 

recommendations. 

Minutes 

Minutes from the 1.5.2023 meeting were approved after the group reviewed.  

NEXT MEETING: February 2, 5:00-7:00pm 

Location: REVISED – meeting will be held on Zoom. Link in the calendar invite. 

 

Dawn closed the meeting, thanking everyone for attending. 
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